.

SCHOOLCRAFT TOWNSHIP

Planning Commission Public Hearing
Monday, June 3, 2024
6:00 P.M.

TO THE RESIDENTS OF SCHOOLCRAFT TOWNSHIP, KALAMAZOO
COUNTY, MICHIGAN, AND ANY OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS:

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: that the Schoolcraft Township Planning Commission will
conduct a Public Hearing concerning the adoption of a Land Use Master Plan on Monday, June
3, 2024, commencing at 6:00 P.M. The hearing to take place at the Schoolcraft Township Hall.

Anyone interested in reviewing the Master Plan may do so upon request to the
Schoolcraft Township Hall or online at https://@gcreuion3.orufschoolcraﬁplan/. Public
comments can be made at the Public Hearing or by mail or online at schoolcrafttownshipmi.gov/
contact-us/ prior to the Public Hearing.

This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings Act)
and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and published in compliance with the
Michigan Zoning Enabling Act, 2006 P.A. 110.

Dated: May 6, 2024 Virginia M. Mongreig, Clerk
Schoolcraft Township
50 East “VW” Avenue
Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary .
aidsl olr services wh:) are planning to attend the Vicksburg, MI 49097
hearing should notify Virginia Mongreig, (269) 649-1276

Township Clerk, at
vmongreig@schcerafitownshipmi.gov within a
reasonable time in advance of the date of the
hearing.



